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Heller: Failed Leadership Leads to another Short-Term Fix 
(Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after opposing Senate proposals that push difficult spending decisions to a later date. 
“The proposals considered in the Senate today were cobbled together at the last minute to serve political purposes. They are not serious approaches to our nation’s spending and debt problems. As the only member of the Nevada delegation to vote against sequestration, I opposed these cuts from the very beginning, and instead urged Congress to find a compromise that would make the long-term structural changes necessary to get our economy back on track. 
“Unfortunately, Members of Congress from both sides of the aisle have repeatedly refused to make the hard decisions that our fiscal situation requires. Instead of tackling the basic responsibilities of their job, Members of Congress have continued to kick the can down the road, one short-term solution at a time. Washington politicians must stop playing political games with the taxpayers’ dollars and get to work hammering out a long-term budget that will provide Nevada families and businesses the certainty they need to grow and prosper,” said Senator Dean Heller. 

Senator Heller was the only member of the Nevada delegation to vote against sequestration and these cuts. Senator Heller has led the charge to force Members of Congress to pass a budget every fiscal year. His legislation, called “No Budget, No Pay” requires Members of Congress to pass a budget every year in order to get paid. Earlier this year, a version of this legislation passed both Houses of Congress and was signed into law. 
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